
From: Miller, Fred
To: Marcano, Damaris
Cc: Ramsey, Kevin; Naquin, Ty
Subject: RE: RWR for PSU action
Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 8:48:20 AM

Hi Damaris,
 
I am on rotation to OCFO as the deputy budget director and Rich Turtil is acting for me.  I
sent him your request and he should gat back to you soon.  Thanks.
 
Fred R. Miller
Acting Deputy Budget Director  
Division of Budget
Office of the Chief Financial Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(301) 415-6765
 
 
From: Marcano, Damaris <Damaris.Marcano@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2021 10:33 AM
To: Miller, Fred <Fred.Miller@nrc.gov>
Cc: Ramsey, Kevin <Kevin.Ramsey@nrc.gov>; Naquin, Ty <Tyrone.Naquin@nrc.gov>
Subject: RWR for PSU action
 
Fred,
 
Please find attached the RWR for the annual certification of financial assurance and self-
guarantee review for Penn State.  I was informed that last year Shawn Harwell did the
review. 
 
Can you please filled this RWR and provide to Kevin Ramsey who will be acting FFLB chief
until the end of January.  Please also cc: Ty Naquin, PM for the facility.
 
 
Thanks|Gracias,
 
Damaris Marcano
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers
Acting Branch Chief
NRC/NMSS/DFM/FFLB
301-415-7328
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